
Crockerton Church of England Primary School Weekly News  
 
This term our School Value is Respect.                  https://crockerton.wilts.sch.uk/  
 

Be joyful. Grow to maturity. Encourage each other. Live in peace and harmony. 
2 Corinthians 13:11 

 

Share the Miracle Thank you for all the eggs that have been so kindly donated.  We had a selection for our 
villagers who attended the planning meeting. Earlier today, I delivered around 30 eggs to both The Learning 
Meadow and Longbridge Deverill Care Home, to give a bit of Easter Joy. It is a super act of Kindness from 
our local schools, and we are very proud to have been involved in this project. Well done everyone. 
Look out in the Journal to see a collaborated write up – it will be over the next couple of weeks when all 
schools have Shared the Miracle. 
Thank you to all parents who joined many villagers so that I could share the new plans for the KS2 building, 
last night. After Easter I will put up plans around the school so that you can all see. Planning is now on the 
Wiltshire Planning website so please do look there too. If you have any ideas for extra fundraising, please do 
share – we will probably sponsor a brick and have a display for this but other ideas are very welcome – 
parking spaces, spaces for KS2 children to use whilst without classrooms etc etc 
Thank you for supporting Comic Relief last week – we sent over £120 to Comic Relief. 

It is great to see many parents signing up to parents’ evening – it is expected that everyone books to make 
an appointment to share their child/children’s learning. Please note there is no YOGA in school next Tuesday, 
as the classroom is being used for these meetings. 

This week the sporting events have continued... rugby for 20 children and badminton for another 10! Please 
see dojo for pictures. The rugby was a super evening, entering not only a Y5/6 team but also a Y3/4 team – 
some who volunteered having never played a rugby match! Both teams did brilliantly with the Y5/6 being 
beaten by just 1 team. Well done to Jacob, Alfie, Oliver, Harry, Harrison, Alys, Olivia, Hermione, Clara, 
George, Felix, Henry, Henry, Ioan, Teddy, Orla, Wilf, Isabella and Annabel who represented the school 
brilliantly. Badminton players took part in an event to introduce them to Badminton. It was a well organised 
event with Kingdown badminton players leading work-stations. Thank you to Mrs A for supporting the 
children, Harrison, Logan, Jake, Thomas, Sam, (stepping in last minute to cover illness) Harry, Hermione, 
Matilda, Olivia and Millie. Again, brilliant to see children trying something new! 
Thatchers class went out in the local surroundings to imbed their geography skills taught this term. 
Crockerton is the perfect rural setting so that the physical and human features seen on their local study could 
be compared to that of the urban setting, London that they have been studying this term. Thank you to Miss 
Sides for organising and to the helpers who made it possible to get out! 
Race Night Friday 22nd March 2024 Have fun all at the Race Night. I will see you there! 

It’s a busy week ahead! Finishing 1 hour early on THURSDAY 28th March. 
We have parents Evening on Tuesday and Wednesday; Spirituality Day on Wednesday, starting with Church, 
followed by a walk and then afternoon activities, we then have our Bunny Drive – thank you to the ‘Friends’ 
who once again have bought some eggs and prizes for the children. 
Please do read with your child every night. Children in all year groups will hugely benefit from even 15 
minutes of additional reading. If the children are fluent readers it opens up all areas of the curriculum, 
especially as they head to secondary school. Our volunteer readers have noticed that sometimes no reading is 
heard between their weekly sessions! 
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Head Teacher Certificates: Going Above and Beyond this week!  
 Isabella – Well done, it was great to see that you volunteered to play rugby in the Y3/4 team – you really 

listened to advice and each game became a better player – and so speedy! I hope you continue to play! 

Spirit of Crockerton in Potters  

Aderyn – has been outstanding all week and is the Spirit of Potters because she has a love of 
learning and determination to always do her best, which is enabling her to make excellent progress. 

Spirit of Crockerton in Thatchers 

Millie – has been outstanding this week because she is always a kind and caring learning partner. 

Spirit of Crockerton in Weavers 

Orla – is the Spirit of Weavers this week because she has an excellent knowledge of angles - great 
work Orla. 

Spirit of Crockerton in Foresters 

Sam - has been named as the Spirit of Foresters this week because he is not afraid to express his 
opinions in RE and does so, so respectfully. 

Highest Dojo Scorer in each class 

Lily, Arthur, George M and Millie – brilliant work all week. 
 
 

Writing Bags have been given to the following children this week: 
Miriam, Percy, Rowan, Clara 

Thank you to Henry C who has been reading everyday with a Potter child – this child 
loves reading to you Henry – Thank you! 

 

Classes with good attendance at 95% or better:  
Please try to get to school before 8.55am - register is 9am prompt with morning tasks from 8.40am. 

Arriving late does affect attendance. 
Potters 100%    Thatchers 98%   Weavers 98%     Foresters 98% 

 

          Longleat 63     Shearwater 55    Cley Hill 51        Wylye 48 
Overall: Cley Hill  55  Longleat 50   Shearwater 63   Wylye 66 

Spirit of Houses awarded to the House Captains this week! 

Elsie Charlie M Ella Seth 
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